IN REPLY REFER TO:

UNITED STATES

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
GEOLOGICAL SURVEY
WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

E-510 U, C. iiational iiuseum

February 7, 1967

Dr. d. B. Stenzel
Deyartment of Geolopy
Louisiana Jtate University
Boton Rouge, La. 70803

Dear idenryk:

Thank you for your letter of February kst. The originals and
the proofs for PP 531 were of excellent quality but when the
Goverament Printer ran the edition through he didn't use enough
ink! Itade me feel sick but it was then too late to do anxthing,.
I too prefer bhe collotypes the J,P. used long ago!

I noted your new addrcss witn interest. Your class will learn
a lot of Coastal Plain Tertiary stratigraphy -- and a lot of
otner things besides. iiish I could listen in!

All good wishes,

Sincerely yours,

Havry Sy Ladd





